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Borough of


Atlantic Highlands

2 Simon Lake Drive
Atlantic Highlands, NJ     07716

732-291-1670          Fax   291-9657
www.ahnj.com      lfligor@ahnj.com

[image: image2.wmf] 


F. Louis Fligor

                                   Harbor Manager 
To:
All Tenants and the General Public 
From:
Lou Fligor
Copy:
Harbor Commission, Mayor and Council, James Osborn, US Coast Guard, 
US Navy, NJ DOT, New Jersey State Police, Atlantic Bait & Tackle, 
Julian’s Bait & Tackle, Tow Boat US, Sea Tow, Swift reach 911 messaging

Subject:
Closure of Atlantic Highlands Harbor Boat Ramp
Date:
June 2, 2021 
Due to the ongoing deterioration of our boat launching ramp the DEP has issued an emergency repair permit allowing the harbor to address and repair the ramp to prevent any further damage. The cost to make this permanent repair currently stands at $450,000.00. 

Therefore, the ramp will be closed to any launching starting on June 10, 2021. We anticipate that the work will take approximately 10 days to complete barring any issues. 
As alternatives to launching in Atlantic Highlands, we would suggest that you research the Leonardo State Marina along with the Keyport Municipal ramp, Blackberry Park in Oceanport, Rumson Municipal Ramp and Long Branch Municipal Ramp. You can visit http://www.state.nj.us/dep/fgw/pdf/boat_ramp_guide.pdf to search for other locations.  

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this will cause but this is an issue that now needs immediate attention. We thank you for your patience, understanding and cooperation.
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